Board of Supervisors Minutes
December 30, 2014

The last meeting of 2014 was held on December 30, 2014 at 3:30 P.M. Chairman Elston opened the
meeting at 3:30 P.M. and called for Roll Call. Present were all three supervisors, Gary C. Elston, David L.

Mast and Nelson R. Beam.

Minutes: The minutes from the December 8, 2014 meeting were approved as written on a motion made
by Mr. Elston, seconded by Mr. Beam. Vote 3-0.

New Business:

It was decided to cancel our account with Martindale Propane and go with Sweetwater Propane as
Sweetwater is less expensive.

The secretary reviewed some items to be on the reorganizational agenda and to clear up some items for
the close of 2014.

Bills were paid as listed on a motion made by Mr. Mast, seconded by Mr. Beam. Vote 3-0

General Fund $30,515.31
Payroll S 6,040.30

With no further business to discuss, adjournment took place on a motion made by Mr. Mast, seconded
by Mr. Beam at 4:10 P.M. Vote 3-0

Respectfully submitted,

Susan L. Ward, Secretary/Treasurer



